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On Saturday, April 23rd we had our first YPAD (Youth for Peace and Development) one day service 

project in London.  

 

We were partnering with the STORM Family Centre in Battersea to work on their garden.  

 

  
 

They will receive a big amount of fertilizer and needed the area cleared and made ready for planting.  

 

Marie Hanson MBE and her family really supported our efforts and two very friendly professional 

gardeners, Lou and Melissa, guided us during the day.  

 

Some of our Young Achievers from several years back attended together with Second Generation 

Unificationists and new friends.  

 

Margaret Ali, Tim Miller and Robin Marsh were the UPF staff. 

 

 
 


